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All—	
 	
The nature of the local news business requires tremendous commitment, 
passion and a love for the business.  So it’s not easy to make the decision 
to leave.  When Julie Krallman came to me Friday and told me she had 
decided to leave ABC7, it was clear she had been thinking about a life 
change for some time. Julie has invested so much of herself at ABC7 and I 
know it was an emotional decision.  It is hard to imagine such a talented and 
dedicated person walking away from something she does so well, but Julie 
has decided the time is right for new challenges and a different lifestyle.  
Probably the only thing she loves as much as ABC7 is her alma mater 
Gonzaga University.  Julie has accepted the position of Marketing Manager 
for Gonzaga’s Virtual Campus in Spokane, WA.  The new job starts soon, 
and unfortunately, Julie will be with us for only another two weeks before 
moving on.  Julie’s positive impact at ABC7 over the past 17 years cannot 
be overstated.  As Morning Executive Producer, Dayside Executive 
Producer, and ultimately Assistant News Director, Julie has always stayed 
focused on making every story and every newscast excellent.  There have 
been many career highlights and her finest hour(s) may have come last 
December 2nd when she led our exemplary coverage of the San Bernardino 
terrorist attack.  I will always be very grateful for her efforts that day.  While 
many of you have worked with Julie for much longer, it has been my 
particular joy to partner with her in leading this great team over the past 
year.  We will all miss Julie terribly.  Her last day is July 8 and we will have 
an appropriate farewell that day.  Please join me in wishing Julie the very 
best as she embarks on this new adventure.	
 	
Rob 	
  
Rob Elmore	
Eyewitness News VP & News Director 	
500 Circle Seven Drive, Suite 1209	
Glendale, CA 91201	
Twitter@ABC7RobElmore
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